2023 End of Year Summary

2023 - Where we’ve been ‘ A P R N

ADVANCED PRACTICE REGISTERED NURSES OF COASTAL GEORGIA

2023 has been an amazing year for the APRNCCG!

We began the year refreshed and ready to start off strong with a resilient group of advanced practice registered nurses who led this
group to new opportunities, created plans for community outreach, and trialed out different meeting styles to meet our members
needs. It was a lot of fun!

We held 5 in person meetings this year in a variety of settings and styles, which went really well with very positive feedback. We
introduced the option for our members to attend meetings via Zoom for when they were unable to attend in person. We also
introduced our new logo! In between these meetings, the executive council continued to meet regularly and communicated these
meetings with our members through the website and email list.

We were able to re-connect with different sponsors to host traditional dinner meetings throughout Savannah. These meetings are
excellent ways to support local businesses and to network with our group members and with other medical providers and speakers
throughout the region. Many of our speakers were APRNs, which was particularly special.

We also were able to collaborate with Georgia Southern University’s Waters College of Health Professions School of Nursing, who
was gracious enough to allow us to host two meetings at their beautiful Health Professions Academic Building. We presented the
findings from our first of our planned yearly surveys and compared what is going on locally with regional and national data. We
found that these more casual meetings were a great success and allowed us an opportunity for our members to present on topics of
interest as well as to learn about other local nursing groups and the good works they are doing for our community and region,
including the UAPRN and Georgia Nurse Honor Guard.

2024 - Where we’re going

We have been so fortunate to have a stable and strong group of members who have kept the group going, growing, and resilient
during our COVID hiatus. This year has been a tipping point to demonstrate what our members and organization are capable of.

The majority of our members renewed their membership — thank you! We are so grateful for your continued support!
In addition to that, we had 11 new members join our group —welcome! We are so glad you are here!

Our goals for 2024 include building upon what we started in 2023! We had several members volunteer to lead on subcommittees —
policy, community outreach, social media, education — which has helped expand our goals well beyond what we ever could have
imagined and we are excited the opportunities that lie ahead due to the hard work of these members!

The APRNCCG’s future is certainly bright —and we could not do it without YOU! Thank you!

Next Meeting: January 11, 2024, at 6:00pm — please RSVP through the website!




Contact information:

Executive Council Members: Analicia Patterson, Christen Standiford, and Kim Wilke

Website: www.aprnccg.enpnetwork.com

Email: APRNCouncil@gmail.com

Christen: 912-596-2896 (call or text anytime!)

Website Instagram
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